

## Geraldton Regional Aboriginal Medical Service January 2022 Newsletter

## A jab well done: GRAMS staff are fully vaccinated



## GRAMS staff are now 100% vaccinated against COVID-19!

Chief Executive Officer, Deborah Woods commends the GRAMS team for rolling up and getting vaccinated.

"This is a big milestone in protecting our staff, our patients and our community against COVID-19," said Mrs Woods.

"It's important that as frontline workers, we are fully vaccinated when the borders open next month," said Mrs Woods.

"Well done to our team for stepping up and getting their jabs and doing our part to protect the community."

She added, "If you haven't been vaccinated and would like to find out more, please call GRAMS on 9956 6555 to have yarn to one of our team members about the COVID-19 vaccine."

To learn more about the COVID-19 vaccine, please visit: <a href="https://www.grams.asn.au/covid-19">https://www.grams.asn.au/covid-19</a>

## CELEBRATING TEAM ACHIEVEMENTS

- Social Worker, Anna Mai
   Graduated from University of Western
   Australia with a Master of Social work
   with Distinction
- Health Promotions Officer, David Batty Completed his Certificate III in Screen Media
- General Practitioner, Dr Donna Bacon GRAMS Employee of the Year 2021
- Youth Team Leader, Nicole Ziatos
   Completed her Diplomas of Community
   Services and Youth Work

